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11th February 2021  

Dear Families  

We are approaching half term and I wanted to write to everyone to say how grateful I am to all of our families 
for supporting our approach to remote learning. You have done a superb job keeping our students on track. 
Many thanks for the kind messages we have received from you about our remote learning provision. These have 
been shared with staff regularly and have been very well received. 

We have had very high levels of attendance and engagement from our students. I would like to congratulate 
them on how well behaved, polite and hardworking they have been. Students must continue to work hard next 
term. This will put students in the best possible position for when they return to school, whenever that may be.  

In a very small number of cases engagement may have not been quite as we would have wanted to see it. I do 
urge all students to ensure that next half term they make sure they are full participants in all lessons and 
complete all work necessary. As we have said previously, if there are issues making online learning difficult for 
you, be they technological or otherwise, please do let the school know by contacting us.  

As part of our ongoing evaluation of our remote learning provision I will be sending students and parents a 
questionnaire that will enable us to get your views about our remote learning offer. This will take place after the 
half term break.  Students will complete the questionnaire during their morning registration session. I will send 
parents/carers a questionnaire to complete via a text message.  

I hope you have an enjoyable half term break.  

Yours faithfully  

Mr S Clark  

 

Assistant Head Teacher  
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